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On behalf of the Gadsden ISD School Board of Education and this office, a sincere thank you is 
extended to district personnel, parents, students, and community/business members for your 
participation in and support of the Superintendent’s selection process. Your commitment and 
dedication to this important undertaking by the District is greatly appreciated. 
 
Mr. Travis L. Dempsey, who serves as Superintendent of Cloudcroft Schools has been selected as 
Superintendent for the Gadsden ISD effective, October 23, 2017 and we welcome him to the GISD 
family. 
 
A sincere thank you is also extended to Ms. Susan Yturralde, Associate Superintendent for 
Curriculum Instruction and Technology, for her guidance and leadership as Interim 
Superintendent.  
 
Please refer to the Gadsden ISD website to read more about Mr. Travis L. Dempsey. 
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